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Removal of Unit Trust and OEIC Initial Charges
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We agree with the Office for National Statistics that ‘Unit Trust Initial Charges’ are a thing of
the past, and will be removing these across all our Funds in 2019.

Update: We are proud to confirm that true to our word, the Initial Charge was removed from
our Funds as of 03/06/2019
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